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New Videophone Sales Off to Great Start

C

ableCom’s new Videophone 2000, just released in March, had a 22% increases in sales during the month of April.
With the use of regular telephone lines and a modem, the new Videophone 2000 enables home computer users to send voice and images over standard phone lines.

The Videophone 2000 will be featured on CableCom’s Web site beginning May 12.
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Windows Lunch Hour Workshops
D

uring the month of May, there will be ongoing lunch hour workshops 
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available to all Windows users.  Learn new features, keystrokes, and online options with the Microsoft( Network.
Workshops will be held in the Information Services Conference Room on the 15th Floor on Mondays, Wednesdays, and Fridays from 12:00 noon to 1:00 p.m.  There will be a weekly sign-up sheet posted in the 15th floor lobby announcing the focus of each workshop.

Seating is limited to 15 people per workshop, so please sign up early for desired sessions.
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CableCom Annual Spring Fling Company Picnic

A

ll CableCom employees and family members are invited to attend this year's Spring Fling Company Picnic.

Festivities will begin at 12:00 noon on Saturday, June 18 at the South Lawns in Washington 
[image: image7.wmf]Memorial Park.  Food and soft drinks

will be provided.  Bring your gear for softball, Frisbee and volleyball.  Enjoy good food and good friends.  

Please RSVP to Karen Watson at extension 44 by Monday, May 14, and let her know how many family members will be attending.
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Cablecom Has An Update Web Site!
D

rop in online and see what's new at CableCom

(http:www.cablecom.com).
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